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Future Speakers 

Nov 15 2011 

Jim Wheeler  
"Iwo Jima Veteran" 

Nov 22 2011 

Bob Hahne and Todd 

Dempsey  

" Foundation Month Update" 

Nov 29 2011 

Rotary Cup Field Hockey 

Program  

"McLean and Langley Teams" 

Dec 8 2011 

Holiday Celebration  

"Washington Golf and Country 
Club" 

Dec 13 2011 

David Morabito  

"Rotary "Outward Bound" 
Experience" 

Dec 20 2011 

White Elephant Gift 

Exchange/Election of 

Officers  

"Family Month Update" 

Dec 27 2011 

Rotary Holiday Meeting 

Cancelled  

 

Upcoming Events 

November is Rotary 
Foundation Month 
Nov 1 2011 - Nov 30 2011 

 

50/50 Raffle 
 
50/50 drawing was won by 
Dale Lazar. 

 

ClubRunner Sponsors 

 

Agenda 

by Cecilia Ford  

Noon - Meeting to order  
- Greeter - TBD  
- Song led by - Paul Ward  
- Pledge led by - George Sachs  

- Invocation led by - Glenn Yarborough  
- 50/50 raffle collections - George Sachs 

 

12:20 Begin Program  
- Welcome Guests and Visiting Rotarians - Sergeant at Arms  

- Announcements 
- Last Week's Guess the Rotarian - Bob Rosenbaum 
- Happy Talk (after program) - Michael DeRose  
 

12:40 Program   

Our distinguished speakers on  8 November is our very own Rotarian Frank Peterson .  Frank will update the 
Club on the Partners for Surgery  project in Guatemala. This service project is made possible through a 
combined grant from the McLean Rotary Club and others.  

1:00 p.m. 
- 50/50 raffle bucket 

 

1:15 p.m. Adjourn meeting 

Rotary Cup 

by Richard Neldon  

Mike Holleran MC'ed the days program welcoming the principles, coaches, and captains of the 
McLean and Langley High School football teams. They are playing their annual game at McLean High 
School this Friday night for the Rotary Cup Trophy.  (FYI< McLean won the game 21 to 0). Mike 
interviewed each of the student athletes present.  Each of the young men made a very positive 
impression and represented their schools well.  It was also noted that Jim Patrick, the McLean head 
coach, was just named the New Director of Student Activities at McLean High School.  This will be his 
last year as head coach. 

Guess the Rotarian 

by Robert F. Rosenbaum  

A.      To last week's  Guess the Rotarian who........... was commander of the rotarian's high school 

cadet corps.............Ah ten SION to Stan Richards.   
  
Q.   Guess the Rotarian who ........... visited the center of the U.S. to complete travel to all 50 states 

just before turning 30.......   

 (Answer to be in next week's bulletin)  
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Please visit our Sponsors. 
To place your ad click here. 

 

Announcements 

by Richard Neldon  

Vance Zavala reminded members about Monte Carlo night on Friday, November 4.  If you are not 
using your tickets let Vance know so he can pass them to others who can use them.  
 

Jan Auerbach passed around the sign-up sheet to help with the Monte Carlo night event.    
 

Guru Raj reminded everyone about the Wine Mixer at Evo Bistro tonight.  

Guests and Visiting Rotarians 

by Richard Neldon  

VISITING ROTARIANS  
David Danner from Tysons Corner Club  

 

GUESTS  
Lynn Heinrichs brought two guests:  Sheila Strand and Gloria Brevard.  

Happy Talk 

by Richard Neldon  

Congratulations to Brian Pence--he and his wife are expecting their third child.   
 
Tom Mangan went hiking in the mountains last week and took many photographs. 
 
Cherry Baumbaush had a show of her art work this past weekend.   
 
Doug Magill was off to Homecoming at the University of Florida this past weekend.  He also had the 
opportunity to meet with members of the British Parliament on Tuesday morning. 
 
Lois Wilson was happy that McLean and Langley high schools played volleyball last week.  She is 
even happier that her daughter is the assistant coach of the Langley team. 
 
Marilyn King was happy that the Chesterbrook Residences is celebrating its 4th anniversary of 
operation. 
 
Robert Nath was in New York for his 45th high school reunion.  Turns out the Miami Dolphins football 
team was staying in his hotel.  He said, they were really big guys! 
 
Mike DeRose reminded everyone that the next opportunity to donate blood will be after next Tuesday's 
meeting.  
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